
Appointment Cancellation/No Show Policy
Our goal is to provide quality dental care in a timely manner. “No Shows” and late cancellations 
inconveniences those individuals who are in need of dental care. We would like to remind you of our office 
policy regarding missed appointments.

Cancellation of an Appointment
In order to be respectful of the needs of other patients, please call us promptly if you need to cancel or 
reschedule your appointment. We require that you call 24 hours in advance. Appointments are in high demand, 
and your early cancellation will give another person the opportunity to have their dental needs met in a timely 
manner.

No Show Policy
A “No Show” is someone who is not present at the time of their scheduled appointment and has not provided 
adequate notification. We understand that emergencies may occur, however, when you do not call to cancel, 
you are preventing another patient from getting treatment.

Charge for Late Cancellation’s and No Show’s
Failure to give a 24 hour advanced cancellation or being a “No Show” will result in a non-refundable charge of 
$50.00.

Patient Signature:       Date:

*  If you have any questions regarding this policy, please ask our team and we will be glad to clarify. We thank 
you in advance for your understanding. 


	Date: 


